
H1N1  vaccine  supply  limited
in El Dorado County
By Cathy Locke, Sacramento Bee

El  Dorado  County  health  officials  say  local  healthcare
providers  have  begun  receiving  shipments  of  the  H1N1  flu
vaccine.

“Doctors in the community who ordered the vaccine should have
received the vaccine or will be getting it within the next few
weeks,” Cathy Dunbar, county immunization coordinator, said in
a news release. “People who are interested in getting the
vaccine should check with their doctor’s office.”
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